
Information from 24.11.1936 to the patents  

 

  



Translation 

 

 

The Director  
of the State Sanatorium.     Neuhaldensleben, 24 November 1936 
reference: Röhr 2662 3/36 
 
 

I am humbly informing you, that your daughter Else Röhr has been sterilized on  
24 November 36 according to the Law for the Prevention of Hereditary Diseased 

 Offspring from 14.7.1933. 
  The operation went well. However, in the interest of the patient, I am asking you 
to refrain from visiting for the next 14 days. 
 
 

 
To          [signature] 

Mr. Walter Röhr         
Magdeburg         
Belforterstr.16 

 


